
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17 December 2019 

The final performance on Monday completed the Christmas season at Akrotiri School! Well done to the Y5 and Y6 

team for putting together a very poignant performance celebrating the birth of Christ with our very talented 

children. 

We finished today with the band and choir sharing Christmas songs with the local village school in Akrotiri.  I very 

much look forward to forging a strong relationship with them in the New Year and sharing many more 

experiences in the months ahead. 

Our final two candles were lit today – Joy and Love.  It was a heart warming occasion to come together and celebrate 

this very special time of year. 

Thank you for your support and engagement during my first term as Headmaster, Akrotiri School; it has been an 

honour and a privilege. 

Have a wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year  

καλά Χριστούγεννα 

Ben Turner 

Headmaster 

 

 

 

Akrotiri School 

Friday Feeling 
#ChristmaslikeAkrotiri 


